
February 26, 2017 
 
To: Mayor and Members of Council 
Re: Absence from SPPC and Council – Mar. 1&2 
 
Please accept this letter as notice of my absence from the SPPC and Council 
meetings this week.  I will be out of the city due to a work engagement and, hence, 
unable to attend.  Please accept my regrets for any inconvenience this may cause.   
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
Stephen Turner 
Councillor – Ward 11 
 
 


